
 
 

Construction Notice – Capital Line South LRT – Early Works 
Beginning on or around May 7, 2024 Capital Line Design-Build Ltd. will begin early works 
geotechnical drilling, hydrovac investigation and tree protection/removal at the site for the Future 
Llew Lawrence Operation and Maintenance Facility.  

 

What to Expect: 

Drivers 

 No impacts to traƯic are planned. 

Pedestrians & Transit: 

 No impacts to Heritage Valley Park & Ride are planned. 
o Full access will be maintained to Heritage Valley Park & Ride at all times. 

Other Impacts: 

 Trees near the perimeter of the work zone will be protected using protection fence. 
o Work will be done in accordance with the City of Edmonton’s Corporate Tree 

Management Policy. 
 Tree removal will occur within the project site and will take place during daytime hours. 
 Every eƯort will be made to reduce the impact to the public including noise and dust 

impacts. 

This work will be performed during daytime hours following the City of Edmonton’s Community 
Standards Bylaw (7a.m. – 7p.m. Monday – Saturday) and is expected to last one month.  
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For more information  
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw   
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca   
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
Site Specific Contact Information- Josh.shimshaw@ledcor.com at 587-879-3538 
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